
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

LGR Packaging joins the SBTi program 
(Science Based Target Initiative) 

 
 
LGR Packaging, European specialist in printed cardboard packaging, is since the end of 2023 officially 
committed to SBTi to set greenhouse gas (GHG) emission reduction targets and a short- and long-term 
decarbonization trajectory aligned with the Paris Agreement. 
 
The IPCC's scientific data confirms that in order to achieve the objectives of the Paris Agreement and limit 
global warming to 1.5°C above pre-industrial levels, GHG emissions must be reduced rapidly and significantly, 
in particular by halving global emissions by 2030 and achieving "carbon neutrality" by 2050. 
 
The SBTi initiative, supported by the Carbon Disclosure Project (CDP), the United Nations Global Compact 
(UNGC), the World Resources Institute (WRI) and the World Wildlife Fund (WWF), aims to help companies 
define GHG emissions reduction targets in line with the latest climate science. 
 
For many years, LGR Packaging has been committed to an environmental approach, and has invested heavily 
in its industrial facilities in order to further reduce energy and resource consumption. The work carried out 
in recent months on carbon footprint is a further step on the company's path to sustainability. 
Since 2023, LGR Packaging has been able to calculate and monitor all its emissions (scopes 1, 2 and 3) on the 
basis of a GHG assessment achieved at all its sites. Joining the SBTi is a logical next step and confirms the 
company's determination to define consistent reduction targets in line with the objectives of the Paris 
Agreement. 
     
As a responsible economic player, LGR Packaging is committed to contributing to the collective effort to 
combat global warming. GHG emission reduction targets and the decarbonization trajectory will be 
communicated as soon as they have been validated by SBTi. 
 
The company will involve all its stakeholders and the supply chain - employees, suppliers and customers - in 
the approach, Scope 3 - corresponding to indirect emissions upstream and downstream of industrial 
activity - being the main source of GHG emissions for LGR Packaging. 
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Contact: Claudine PONCET – lgr.marketing@lgr-packaging.com 
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